DIOCESE OF BRENTWOOD ST. HELEN'S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL



HEADTEACHER:

MRS ELIZABETH MOUCHEL



North Road Westcliff on Sea Essex SS0 7AY Phone: 01702 343823 Fax: 01702 437065 E-mail: office@st-helens.southend.sch.uk

Dear Parents/ Carers,

Recently we sent out information about the new General Data Protection Regulations.

These regulations are intended to strengthen the safety and security of all data held within an organisation. (Please see St Helen's website for more details).

In order to ensure we maintain confidentiality and security the Governors have made the decision to prohibit the use of mobile phones in the school grounds.

We would therefore ask that you do not use mobile phones when dropping off or collecting your child from school.

Phones may be used in the case of an emergency.

We appreciate your understanding in this matter.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Mouchel

Headteacher